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10 June 2022  

New Electric Aggregation Plan (EAP) Appendices 

CPCNH has drafted two additional appendices for inclusion in all Member CPA 
Electric Aggregation Plans (EAPs), in response to the NH Public Utilities 
Commission’s request for additional clarifications regarding (1) the planned 
implementation of Load Serving Entity (LSE) services and (2) individual customer 
data security and confidentiality.  

The City of Lebanon is the first CPCNH Member CPA to incorporate the new 
appendices, and Lebanon’s City Council has scheduled a vote to discuss and adopt 
their amended EAP on June 15, 2022.  

An updated version of the Lebanon’s EAP with the proposed amendments, 
accompanied by a two-page introductory memorandum written by Clifton Below 
(Lebanon’s Assistant Mayor and CPCNH’s Chair of the Board), has been posted to the 
RFP Dropbox Folder Link on CPCNH’s Solicitation webpage for reference. Refer to 
document EAP_1_Lebanon Community Power_PROPOSED AMENDMENTS.pdf. 
Note that proposed amendments are shown in track changes, except for the body 
of Attachments 9 and 10 (the two new appendices), which are entirely new and not 
shown in track changes except the title headers. 
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